
Grade 7 Farewell Planning Committee 2022 

 

It is already time to start thinking of our Grade 7’s leaving Bayridge! I would 

like to invite all interested Grade 7 parents to come together and form a 

farewell committee.  

Members of the committee would meet as a group to gather input, make 

decisions and carry out certain responsibilities such as fundraising, 

planning, decorating etc. We will meet on a regular basis (zoom or at 

school) to plan its portion of the celebration. 

If you would you like to volunteer, share your ideas and help plan this 

year’s events, please contact jessicarondeau@hotmail.com by April 14th to 

join our committee. Based on parent feedback, we will determine our first 

meeting date. 

 

Thank you for your interest in making our Grade 7 Farewell 2022 events 

unforgettable! 
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